

## State of New Jersey **Department of Human Services**

P.O. BOX 700 TRENTON N.J 08625-0700

PHILIP D. MURPHY Governor

Carole Johnson Commissioner

Sheila Y. Oliver Lt. Governor

October 12, 2018

Speech and Hearing Associates, LLC 121 South Euclid Avenue Westfield, NJ 07090

Dear Dr. Robert W. Woods::

The New Jersey Hearing Aid Project, a partnership between the New Jersey Department of Human Services, Montclair State University, Sertoma/Hearing Charities of America, and community audiologists like you, has provided hundreds of refurbished hearing aids to older New Jerseyans with low-incomes.

With your help, friends, family members, and neighbors across our State have gained the support they need to better participate in and enjoy their communities. Your role in ensuring that older New Jerseyans with hearing loss receive the care and services they need is essential to the success of this important program.

Thank you for your work and your dedication to helping improve access to services in New Jersey.

Sincerely,

Carole Johnson

Commissioner